
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Gosforth Industrial Estate Variation) Order 2019 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been raised about indiscriminate parking on the road and footway 
throughout Gosforth Industrial Estate.  This parking is causing access and road 
safety issues. 
 
To prevent the indiscriminate parking and maintain access it is proposed to introduce 
double yellow lines. 


